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Docket Nos.: 50-498
ano 50-4h

Mr. J. H. Goldberg
Group Vice President-Nuclear
Pouston I.ighting and Power Company
Post Office Box 1700
Pouston, Texas 77001

Dear Mr. Goldberg:

SUBJECT: STATUS OF REVIEW 0F SOUTH TEXAS PROJECT (STP) INFORMATION ON
GENERIC l.ETTER 85-12

The purpose of this letter is to document the NRC staff's understanding of
the position of STP on the above subject through a report based on a
preliminary review. The enclosed report is in the format of questions and ,

answers which came up during a conference telephone call on March 19, 1986.
The staff responses to some of the answers given in the telephone call
indicate that additional information is forthcoming from STP.

Please inform us if you .have any coments on our understanding of your
position, and let us know your schedule for providing the required information.

Sincerely yours,

-g-
Prasad Kadambi, Project Manager
Project Directorate #5
Division of PWR I.icensing-A

Encicsure:
As Stated

cc: See Next Page
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Docket Nos.: 50-498
and 50-4994

Mr. J. H. Goldberg
Group Vice President-Nuclear
Houston Lighting and Power Company
Post Office Box 1700
Houston, Texas 77001

Dear Mr. Goldberg:

SUBJECT: STATUS OF REVIEW 0F SOUTH TEXAS PROJECT (STP) INFORMATION ON
GENERIC LETTER 85-12

The purpose of this letter is to document the NRC staff's understanding of
the position of STP on the above subject through a report based on a
preliminary review. The enclosed report is in the format of questions and
answers which came up during a conference telephone call on March 19, 1986.

. The staff responses to some of the answers given in the telephone call
indicate that additional information is forthcoming from STP.

Please inform us if you have any comments on our understanding of your
position, and let us know your schedule for providing the required information.

Sincerely yours,

) I // ,

awn {:J: L,/ -|

Prasad Kadambi, Project Manager
Project Directorate #5
Division of PWR Licensing-A

Enclosure:
As Stated ;
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cc: See Next Page
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